
Groom Law Group, Chartered | 1701 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W. | Washington, D.C. 20006-5811 | 202-857-0620 | Fax: 202-659-4503 | www.groom.com

News

Dold Comments on IRS Supplemental Wage 
Guidance

Elizabeth Dold comments on new supplemental wage guidance 
from the IRS in the article, “IRS Examples Underscore Important 
Changes To Supplemental Wage Payment Withholding,” in the 
June 19, 2008 issues of the CCH Standard Federal Tax Report and 
Federal Tax Weekly.
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